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Over the course of the last 4 years the Kansas industry groups for architects, engineers, landscape architects,
surveyors, and geologists have worked to develop consensus for updating their Kansas licensing statutes. That
effort culminated on April 18 with Governor Brownback’s signature of Senate Bill 349, which goes into effect July 1.
The statutory revisions, according to AIA Kansas, are intended to provide “clarity for the affected professions.”
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